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December 1, 2023 THIS NOTICE BEING SENT EXCLUSIVELY VIA EMAIL

Mercy Care (Administered by Aetna Medicaid Administrators)
Lorry S. Bottrill
President & Chief Executive Officer
Lorry.Bottrill@mercycareaz.org

Subject:  Notification of Contract Awards ALTCS E/PD RFP YH24-0001

Dear Ms. Lorry Bottrill,

This letter is to inform you that Mercy Care (Administered by Aetna Medicaid Administrators) was not 
awarded an ALTCS E/PD Contract under number RFP number YH24-0001.  The ALTCS E/PD RFP YH24-
0001 Procurement File will be made available for public inspection on the AHCCCS website on or about 
December 1, 2023.  

Per RFP Section H:  Instructions to Offerors, Contractor changes will be effective October 1, 2024. AHCCCS 
will notify Contractors of the transition process and timelines as soon as possible after Contract awards.

We appreciate your interest in the AHCCCS ALTCS E/PD Program.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact Meggan LaPorte, AHCCCS Chief Procurement 
Officer via RFPYH24-0001@azahcccs.gov.

The Offeror must acknowledge receipt of this letter via email response to this notification. 

Sincerely,

Meggan LaPorte
AHCCCS Chief Procurement Officer


